
ONLINE CONTRACT BRIDGE LEAGUE 

OFFICIAL COMMUNICATION 

Since the 1st of July 2020, The OCBL Team as a private online-tournament 
organiser has decided to ask an independent group of people to give us 
advice on who should or shouldn’t be invited to our events.


From that date onwards, the participation in all OCBL events may have been 
subject to the advice of CAT (Credential Advisory Team),  our policy in order 
to avoid any possible conflict of interest and to maintain the impartiality of 
their advice has been to follow them in their integrity and to not ask the 
reasons behind.


OCBL is ready to take the first step to move on.


We will give a second chance to all the players who have been previously 
not been welcomed, if they publicly declare that he/she have violated the 
ethical conduct of bridge during online matches with the risk of influencing 
the results of the match/tournament.


The declaration will be considered public when made trough one of  the 
following channels: OCBL/ALT bulletin or www.bridgewinners.com.


Should the player once more violate the ethical conduct of bridge (including 
the online bridge), the player will not be allowed back ever again.


OCBL will revoke the non-invitation decision, effective the next tournament 
after the statement has been made by that player.


We strongly believe in second chances and we encourage others to follow 
this example.
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